
 

 

 

 

A Special meeting of the Charlottesville Albemarle Airport 

Authority will be held on Monday November 29, 2021 at 

3:30p.m.  The meeting will be a zoom meeting.  Anyone from 

the public that wishes to attend needs to contact Penny 

Shifflett at pshifflett@gocho.com to obtain the meeting 

information. 
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